From: paul raithviice |

Sent: 02 January 2018 09:12

To: Farrant, Ben

Subject: 180 Kentish Town Rd change of use
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

To Ben Farrant:

Application 2017/5895/P at 180 Kentish Town Road London
NWS5 2AE

| oppose this proposed all-encompassing change of use. The current class is A3,
adopted only 15 months ago.

In particular | oppose A2 and D2.

| encourage retention of A3 and | am in favour of granting the addition of A1 retail.
In short, | support Kentish Town Road Action's submissions

and | was alarmed at the report's over-estimate of percentage of A1.

Retail is my preferred use option.

| live within 100 metres of the site at ||| G

Paul Braithwaite
(Ex-Councillor for Cantelowes Ward)



